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Ootober 2, 1951. 

Mr. Grote Reber, 
Maui Grand Hotel, 
Box 334, Wailuku, 
Kaui, Hawaii. 

Dear J4r. Reber,­

It is a pleasure to hear from you from Hawaii 
and to hear of your interesting set up there. 

I have sent your letter and oheok on to the Treasurer 
and I am sure that he will be pleased to arrange your oon­
tributions to the Sooiety in any way that you wish. It is 
entirely a voluntary matter and we appreoiate your fine 
spirit in the matter. 

Hoping to see you on your way baok in November, 

Sinoere1y yours, 


